
SCHOOL BASED EMERGENCY INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
 
In the case of a crisis event at one of our school facilities, please be aware of the following 
information; 
 
Ongoing communication will be provided via the school district’s Public Information Officer, 
local media outlets, and callout/email systems.   
 
During an emergency event, the campus is closed to all visitors and parents. 
 
If a facility site needs to be completely evacuated, the predetermined relocation site will be 
communicated with the community.  Relocation efforts may be coordinated in conjunction with 
the Transportation Department.  Parents will be directed to the relocation area for 
reunification. 
 
Students may not be released until authorization from Law Enforcement or Fire officials.   
Parents or guardians will need to bring proper identification to the relocation and unification 
site. 
 


